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Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

11 September 2013 
Mr. Jason Leopold 

Reference: F-2013-02514 

Dear Mr. Leopold: 

On 22 August 2013, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator 
received your 21 August 2013 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for: 

“the same records sought by a requester on February 6, 2013, which was 
assigned case number F-2013-00734, ‘January 2012 report by the CIA 
inspector general on CIA’s process for investigating leaks of classified 
information.’” 

We are currently processing the request you cite above. Once our research and 
review of that request are completed, we will forward to you the same CIA-originated 
records, if released. We will charge you ten cents per page for copies of released 
material. We have a substantial backlog, which we are working diligently to reduce, so 
we are unable to estimate when we will complete our review. However, we will notify 
you once the processing of the original request is complete. 

Sincerely, 

|* 
-.4142’; .1 

Michele Meeks 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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